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This letter is your invitation to attend the next meeting of the Space 

City Ski Club scheduled for Monday, October 12th, (7:30 PM) at the 

(Royal Zanzabar Hotel). Cocktails will be available. 

11SCSC11 was organized recently by a group of young, unmarried Ho.ustonians 

for the sole purpose of reducing the expense involved in snow skiing, 
I 

and for sharing s~iings pleasure with an even greater number of friends. 

Our activities this season will involve a one-week ecommy trip to 

Aspen in February, and one or two long weekend economy trips to other 

ski areas. Between trips there will be monthly cocktailsparties and 

other social activities. The complete club itinerary is now being 

formulated and will be presented for approval at the October 12th meeting. 
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Your membership in 11SCSCf will offer many advantages.,tand the cost is 

very minimal at only $5.00 per year, with an option to subscribe to 

ski magazines at reduced rates. 

We sincerely hope you will accept this invitation to join u~ and look 

forward to seeing you at our next meeting. Bring a friend. 


